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Dear Council Members, 

I am a resident of the City of Whittier, and a parent of my daughter who plays soccer for WAYS. 

I am concerned with EWCSD'S plan to build a track at Hillview Middle School which would reduce our
game day and practice fields. 

Please ask the District to reduce their track size and secure our fields for the fall season. 

We need your help to advocate for our children and keep youth sports alive in Whittier. 

Thank you,

 Lisa Mendoza
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